
We have recently updated our website pages to include information on the Elections 
Act 2022  which can be viewed: Elections Act 2022 – Broadland and South Norfolk 
(southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk) 
  
For information on elections in Broadland please 
visit https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/south-norfolk-elections-
results and for information on elections in South Norfolk please 
visit https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/election-results 
  
From Electoral Services, South Norfolk District Council 
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